

Stanway Road, West Bromwich, West Midlands B71 1RP

Tel: 0121 588 2371

Head Teacher: Mrs K Duff

Email: headteacher@st-marymagdalene.sandwell.sch.uk

Love to learn, learn to love

Ref: FD/LCV

31st March 2024

Dear Prospective Applicant,

Thank you for expressing an interest in the position of Head Teacher at our school.

St Mary Magdalene is a Church of England Voluntary Controlled School with strong links to All Saints Church. It is a successful and happy one form entry school with 232 pupils currently on roll including 30 places in our Nursery. We promote learning, where children can play, develop and explore together supported by a team of enthusiastic, well qualified and hardworking staff.

Our children, staff and governors are extremely proud of the school. We serve a socially and culturally diverse community. We expect our new Head to continue to embrace the broadly Christian ethos and have the determination to strive for excellence, whilst bringing on board new innovations to enhance the pupil's learning environment.

The governors are committed to ensuring that we appoint a high calibre candidate with enthusiasm and drive to lead our school into the future. We expect the candidate to have a firm understanding of how to promote and lead staff and children alike. We anticipate that you have an excellent track record of working at a senior level within school and have the insight to monitor effectiveness and the school's performance against critical successful factors.

Our current website will enable you to get an overview of our school, however, visits to the school are welcomed and positively encouraged. Check our advert for the times and dates available.

The closing date for applications is Tuesday 7th May. Interviews will take place on 21st May & 22nd May 2024.

I hope that this position may be of interest to you and look forward to receiving your application in due course.

Yours faithfully

Father David

Chair of Governors





